

Rio, August 21th, 1985.

Dear Mr. Antreasian,

The School of Visual Arts (Escola de Artes Visuais), an institution subordinated to the Department of Science and Culture/ Funarj of the Government of State of Rio de Janeiro, has been in the last two years pooling its efforts in the attempt to recuperate its printing workshops. With this intention it has recuperated the lithography workshop, which is today the only space open to the artistic community in the entire state of Rio de Janeiro.

Coordinated by the artists Suzana Queiroga and Giodana de Holanda, the workshop is able to receive an expressive number of professionals, who already dominate basic tecniques.

To all of us your presence in our Institution during the period of september 15 and 16 would be invaluable.

The School of Visual Arts would be responsible for all expenses incurred during your stay.

Awaiting your positive response,

Sincerely,

Marcus de Lontra Costa

Director

School of Visual Arts